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氏名 [Full Name] 

学年 [Year]

!DARA WIROJ Kanittha

所属[Affiliation]

1D3

!Laboratory ofVeterinaiy Internal Medicine, Laboratory of Veterinary Surgery

―

―

―

担当教員 [InstJ-uctor]
」

I. Masahiro Okumura
氏名 [Full Name] 2. Mitsuyoshi Takiguchi

署名 [Signature] 危芦み以ふ 且 乙
所属 [Affiliation)

I. Professor, Laboratory ofVeterinai·y Surgery
2. Professor, Laboratory of Internal Medicine

E-mail

活動報告 [Activity Repot1:] 
※活動内容が判る様な写真や図表を加えて下さい。／Provide photos, tables and figures that clearly show the activities during the period.

タイトル[Course Title] Ally course, Module 4, Student Free Design Activities

実施期間 [Periods] June 13 - June 27 

共同実施者 LEE Seungyeon 
rother participants 1 MULENGA Nomsa Handondo 

言語 [Language] English 

実施場所 [Location]
Texas A&M University (College Station, Texas), A VMA Convention Center (Austin, 
rrexas) 

申請時計画の実施報告 [Report how you carried out your plan in the application form] 

Did you follow the schedule you initially planned? Did you get the outcome(s) you expected? Please describe what 
�OU did d叫ng the activity period in detail. 

We were able to execute our plan exactly as intended. As scheduled, we visited the Texas A&M University campus 
from June 14 until June 20. During these days, we had an extensive tow· of the campus, where our Veterinat-y Science 
colleagues showed us, the facilities related to our field. Afterward, we joined specific depai血ents tailored to om 
interests and related to our field individually. 

I was assigned to visit the Internal Medicine department. I attended the morning rounds with graduate students and the 
residency staff meeting. I shadowed them to learn from theil· system, critical thinking, and case management. I also 
gained updated knowledge about treatments that I might adapt for my future research. Additionally, I attended theii 
operations, such as endoscopy to diagnose small and large intestines, rhinoscopy, and the procedure of foreign body 
retrieval from the esophagus. These were some of the highlights of our visit. 

Moreover, it was fascinating to see how the extensive laboratories are set up, including state-of-the-art equipment that 
廿uly impressed me and reinforced Texas A&M's revered reputation. They have the largest gastrointestinal laborato1-y 
for analysis and receive samples from all over the world. Moreover, we had elaborate discussions on our research, 
which fu1ther inspired me to continue my research on Brenda. Our colleagues at Texas A&M made us feel ve1y 
welcome and provided us with new knowledge and insights to use in our cunent research endeavors. 






